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District Leaders Continue to Refine Attendance Zones Ahead of Board 

Request to Open Public Commentary Period   
Community Input Continues to Shape Future-Ready Facilities Plan 

 
Pittsburgh, PA – June 13, 2025 – Pittsburgh Public Schools has released updated attendance zone 
maps as District leaders continue to refine boundaries with a focus on student proximity, 
enrollment patterns, geographic factors, and community feedback. These refinements are part of 
ongoing efforts to ensure updated feeder pattern information is ready and accessible following a 
potential Board vote later this month to open the state-required public commentary period for 
proposed school closures. 
 
“We continue to refine our Future-Ready Facilities Plan based on the input we have received from 
families,” said Dr. Wayne N. Walters, Superintendent of Pittsburgh Public Schools. “We know that 
together, in partnership with our community, we can build a plan that honors the deep histories 
of our neighborhoods while positioning the District to provide every student—regardless of zip 
code—with the high-quality education they deserve.” 
 
Attendance zones define the geographic areas that determine which school a student attends, 
while feeder patterns outline the typical progression from elementary through high school. As 
the District’s internal team works to ensure attendance zones and feeder patterns support strong 
academic programs, reflect the diversity of communities, and align enrollment with building 
capacity, refinements have been made - particularly to high school attendance zones in the East 
areas, where two new neighborhood magnets will be established, requiring new attendance 
zones. 
 
“As our team continues to fine tune attendance zones to improve operational efficiency and 
learning environments, we are focused on balancing enrollment while also maintaining cohesive 
K–12 feeder patterns,” said Dr. Ted Dwyer, Chief Accountability Officer. “Our goal is to ensure 
that, when possible, students have a sense of continuity and familiarity with their peers as they 
move through elementary, middle, and high school. The changes we’ve made reflect this 
priority.” 
 
Key changes impact high school attendance zones on the East End and the expansion of 
Pittsburgh Lincoln PreK-5’s attendance zone to support increased student enrollment.  
 



 
 
 
 

 
To view the most up-to-date maps and feeder patterns visit the Future-Ready Facilities Plan 
website at www.pghschools.org/futurePPS. 
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